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Headteacher: Mr Andrew Stapley 

Sow the seeds… Nurture… Watch them grow 
 

15th September 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As part of our RE Learning, your child has been invited to visit the Maidstone mosque to learn more 
about Islamic traditions and beliefs.  This will consist of a workshop and a tour of the mosque. This 
will take place on Thursday 21st September, leaving school around 12.00 pm and returning by the 
end of the school day.   
 
I will transport the children to the mosque by car and will accompany the children during the tour 
and workshop. 
 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch with them (no fizzy drinks please). 
 
Would you kindly complete the permission slip below and return it to school by Monday 18th 
September. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mr A Stapley 
Headteacher  
________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Visit to Maidstone mosque Thursday 21st September 2023 
 
Child’s Name: ______________________________________ Class: _________________________ 
 
 
[  ] I give permission for my child to travel by staff car to the Maidstone mosque. 
 
[  ] My child will require a booster seat. 
 
[  ] My child does not require a booster seat. 
 
Signed:  _________________________________________  Date:  ___________________________ 
 
Parent contact number(s):____________________________________________________________ 
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